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Janet L. Myers

Senior Attorney Advisor

Office of the Chief Counsel
Federal Highway Administration
Janet.Myers@dot.gov

Subject: ARRA Section 1201 Certification Maintenance of Effort (MOE)

This letter is to confirm that the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) does not intend
to submit a new certification, per the most recent U.S. DOT MOE guidance. DDOT is simply
switching MOE expenditures from one Highway Infrastructure Investment eligible activity to
anotber. This does not affect DDOT’s last MOE certification, which complies with MOE
guidance, and there is no need to amend the certification. DDOT’s Total Highway Infrastructure
Investment remains the same at $151,006,917 and Total Transit Capital Assistance remains the
same at $105,071,029 for the period February 17, 2009 to September 30, 2010.

Sincerel

Gabe’
Director
District of Columbia Department of Transportation

2000 14th Street, NW, 6th Floor, Washington, D.C. 20009 (202) 673-6813



